
is the Ontario wide School Crossing 
Guard Appreciation Day
Thank you to all our  
school crossing guards for  
helping keep our community safe! 

Print a Thank You card for  
your favourite crossing guard at 

Date

Website

March 25, 2020 is School Crossing Guard 
Appreciation Day across all of Ontario.

Thank you to all our school crossing guards 
for helping keep our community safe!
Visit the crossing guard page on haltonhills.ca to print 
a thank you card for your favourite crossing guard.


